Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

15th October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

This year for harvest we are collecting for The Forest Food Bank and would appreciate your donations. The Forest Food Bank is a charity that supports people living in this area who have not got enough money to buy food for themselves and their family.

To help you out, we have attached a shopping list for you to use next time you go to the shops. Please don't think you have to buy everything on the shopping list. If everyone in the school brought in one item, we would have a massive one hundred and six items to donate to the food bank.

Please make sure that all donations are in by 24th October.

Yours sincerely

10-10 Maddelin & Cha

The School Council

Katelin ELWyn

oliver

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick





SHOPPING LIST

- UHT milk.
- Tinned Soup.
- Instant noodles.
- Tea.
- Sugar.
- Instant mashed potato.
- Biscuits.
- Tinned tomatoes.
- Jam.
- Tinned meat.
- Tinned fish.
- Chocolate treats.

Please send donations into Littledean CE Primary School by 24th October.